
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR 

ARCHITECTURAL, ENGINEERING AND CONSULTING SERVICES 

 

Request for Qualifications for Architectural, Engineering and Consulting Services will be 

received by the Board of County Commissioners, Allen County, Ohio,  204 North Main 

Street, Suite 301, Lima, Ohio 45801 until 12:00 p.m., on March 28, 2016 at which time 

they will be publicly opened and read aloud for a “Building Assessment Study”. 

 

The Notice to Bidders and RFQ shall be posted on the internet and may be viewed 

on Allen County’s webpage at:  

 

http://www.allencountyohio.com/commissioners/legal/php.  
 

All RFQ’s will be in accordance with specifications and general requirements. The Board 

of Allen County Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all RFQ’s received 

and waive any irregularities in favor of the county. 

 

RFQ’s are to be sealed and addressed to the Board of Allen County Commissioners, 204 

North Main Street, Suite 301, Lima, OH 45801 and marked “Building Assessment 

Study” on the outside of the envelope. 

 

By Order of the Allen County Commissioners 

 

Kelli A. Singhaus 

Clerk of Board 

 

 

**Please publish February 29, 2016 and March 7, 2016** 

 

 

 


